
Greetings on this last Sunday call for the 21-22 

schoolyear!  I hope this finds everyone rested and 

ready for the final 3 days of school! 

• Thank you to Mr. Trese as he and his chorus students put on a wonderful concert 

and to the kindergarten team for an adorable Nursery Rhyme Musical.  We loved 

seeing all the families and the students were amazing!  

• Many teams have prepared some end of the year activities this week so be sure to 

check in with the teacher to see if anything special is needed each day.  

• Mark your calendars for Meet the Teacher Day on Monday August 8th and the first 

day of school is Wednesday August 10th.  Student supply lists for next year have 

already been made and will be sent home in your final Tuesday folder this week and 

you can find them on our website as well.  

• Monday morning, we are looking forward to seeing all our 5th grade parents and 

guardians as our 5th graders have their promotion ceremony beginning at 9 a.m. in 

our cafeteria.  The staff will once again park out in the field to give as much parking 

spaces as possible and know that the Verizon Center does allow us to use their 

grassy area for overflow parking for all our events.  

• On Tuesday morning we will have our final 5th grade event as the whole school 

comes outside to clap them out for their last walk around elementary 

school.  5th grade families are invited to join all along the sidewalk around the 

playground area.  We would love for you to bring the whole family beginning at 9 

a.m.  5th graders are allowed to leave right after the clap out to celebrate with their 

families!  

• Wednesday is the last day of school for the rest of our students.  We will still be 

taking calls in the summer Monday through Thursday 7 to 4, final report cards can be 

viewed through your parent portal, and FSA scores will be mailed home once they 

arrive.  

• Unfortunately, we had a positive case in Mrs. Johnson’s room this week.  For 

everyone’s safety please keep your child home if they are sick and call the clinic for 

next steps.  If you would like free covid test kits you can get them through the US 

Postal Service by completing the steps at the link  https://special.usps.com/testkits 

Families I want to again thank you for being a wonderful 
community and for all your support this year.  I hope 
you have a fun, memorable and safe summer!  See you 
on August 8th in our cafeteria!   
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